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GLENN COUNTY 4-H PARTNERS WITH GLENN COUNTY FARM BUREAU 

 Glenn County Farm Bureau held their annual Crab Feed Fundraiser Dinner on Saturday, January 

21, 2023. The Glenn County 4-H assisted with the serving, cleaning, and the bake sale. 4-H had over 85 

Youth Members and Adult Volunteers assist at this event.   

 This event ran smoothly because of the hard work and efforts of Kristina Hutson who served as 

the adult liaison. Kristina took on the task of organizing and monitoring the 4-H servers and ensuring 

that the needs were met.  

A huge thank you to all the 4-H clubs for providing volunteers to work at this event.  The 4-H 

Youth Members that volunteered to serve were: Abimeleck Gonzalez, Xiomara Gonzalez, Nivia 

Guerrero, Jackson Kampmann, Sallie Swaner, and Leonardo Villicana with the Capay 4-H Club; Makenna 

Berens, Addison Bernstein, Levi Bernstein, Liam Bitle, Jake Flowerdew, Rylan Gardner, Lane Lanzi, Wyatt 

Madsen, Amanda Pozzi, and Olivia Vasquez with the Clover 4-H Club; Levi Andrews, Allie Humphreys, 

Emily Karle, Ellie Milne, Reese Milne, Rhett Milne, Owen Morales, Andrea Pinedo, Luca Ramirez, Marco 

Salinas, Marisa Salinas, and Kellen Spence of the Lake 4-H Club;  Ryan Bailey, Gage Canalia, Clayton 

Cecil, Chase Cushman, Haylee Exner, Joelene Exner, Camryn Henning, Hannah Henning, Danielle 

Hutson, Dayne Lovell, Jaylen Lovell, Gemma Romano, Chevy Schroer, Chris Taylor, Summer Taylor, 

Leroy Timinsky, and Tanner Timinsky of the Plaza 4-H Club; Lauren De Moss, Heath Douglass, Norah 
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Reimers, Stella Reimers, Henry Schmies, and Owen Schmies of the Schaffert 4-H Club; Emiko Fairbanks, 

Jacob Fairbanks, and Danielle Marshall of the Stoney Creek 4-H Club; and James DiMaggio, Tom 

Dimaggio, Ammy Maliqui, and Reese Martin of the Willows 4-H Club. 

 The Adult Volunteers also played a significant role. The Adult Volunteers were: Chris Barajas and 

Viridiana Gonzalez with the Capay 4-H Club; Megan Tanner, April Bailey, Bobbie Taylor, Ashlee Taylor, 

Jeremey Taylor, Priscilla Exner, Billy Exner, Paige Schroer, John Lovell, and Casey Rush of the Plaza 4-H 

Club; and Maya Fairbanks and Tyler Marshall of the Stoney Creek 4-H Club. 

Glenn County 4-H also hosted a dessert table, where there were delicious handmade desserts 

donated by club members and families. Thank you to everyone who participated and contributed to the 

dessert booth! This fundraiser from the desserts brought in $2900.00. It was a huge success! Colleen 

Cecil an adult from the Plaza 4-H Club, oversaw the youth assisting the dessert booth. The Adult 

Volunteers were: Mandy Romano and Megan Tanner with the Plaza 4-H Club.  The 4-H Youth Members 

that volunteered at the dessert booth were: Dalton Cecil, Allison Cushmans, Ethan Cushman, Hannah 

Henning, Jaylen Lovell, and Summer Taylor with the Plaza 4-H Club. 

A special thank you to Glenn County Farm Bureau for an additional donation to the Glenn 

County 4-H Council. The Glenn County 4-H Council expresses their gratitude to the Farm Bureau for 

their many years of support of the 4-H Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Figure 1: 4-H members and adults excited and ready to serve! 

 

 

Figure 2: Desserts proudly made by 4-H members. 
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